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KATHLEEN MCCARTHY MEMORIAL
ROWING SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION
Chautauqua Lake Rowing Association offers an annual scholarship of up to $200 towards the cost of participation (dues) on the High School Club Rowing Team and US Rowing Basic Membership
(Participant will be responsible for $100 security deposit and personal travel expenses)
1. Applications are to be completed by the student athlete. Parent / Guardian input is expected only for questions directly related to them (e.g. email, cell phone, amount family is to financially able to assist with dues).
2. All Applications should be typed, spell-checked, and grammatically correct.
3. Applications will be judged on appearance as well as content
4. Completed applications should be emailed to:  LJ Martin at: lj.martin07@gmail.com
5. Applications are due at the end of the first week in March

Date Application Completed:
	


Athlete Name:
	


Athlete's Address:
	


Athlete Cell / Telephone: 
	


Athlete E-mail Address:
	


School Currently Attending:
	


Grade Attending:
	


Parent / Guardian Name(s):
	


Parent / Guardian Address:
	


Parent / Guardian email:
	


Parent Guardian cell / telephone:
	


Athlete: Describe prior rowing experience, if any:
	



Please include what amount your family is able to contribute towards your rowing club membership dues:
	



Athlete: Please write a brief explanation of why you would like to be considered for this scholarship. Max 100 words. Possible subjects: what opportunities you anticipate to receive through rowing; how do you expect to benefit from rowing; what skills / abilities you have to offer the team. Important – include Why you would like to be considered for scholarship:
	



Athlete: Describe how you may have worked through a challenging situation in your life in order to accomplish a goal: (Max. 50 words):
	



Athlete: Are you willing to volunteer time to assist CLRA in continuing this scholarship opportunity for others?
	



Kathleen McCarthy was a former president of CLRA’s Board of Directors who gave many hours of service to the organization.  Her interest and enthusiasm in introducing rowing to everyone has resulted in this scholarship to promote rowing to middle and high school students. 
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